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telephone: 645 1077

Mr. R. Boyd
290 Walsh Street

SOUTH YARRA

Victoria 3141 November 5, 1970

Dear Mr. Boyd,

Further to our recent telephone conversation
we advise that we would be very interested in receiving
material from you early in the New Year.

We also reiterate our offer in regard to the
"instant" release of anything you may feel strongly
enough to write about before that time.

Yours sine

W.B. GREEN

Assistant Editor
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